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SCENIC FOOTHILLS COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
January 2009 

 
Greetings 
It has been a while since we have all 
met, between no agenda to New Years.  I 
hope your Holiday season was a good 
one.  This is most likely my last 
newsletter that I will be putting out.  I 
have enjoyed my time as secretary but 
am getting very busy.  I feel I am not 
able to put the time I need to into this 
position.  Thank you for allowing me to 
serve you all in this capacity. 
 
Elections 
April is election month and what a 
month it will be!  Mayoral candidates 
are already lining up as I am sure 
Assembly candidates are to.  Once there 
is an official list of candidates we will 
issue an open invitation to all to come to 
our March meeting for a meet the 
candidate session. 
 
Officers 
We have had a seat empty on our council 
for some time, the position of FCC 
officer.  We had a council member 
volunteer to do this and he has attended 
the FCC meetings for the last few 
months.  His name is Lance Pruitt.  We 
also have a volunteer to take over my 
secretary seat.  It is the hope that the 
council will allow these individuals to 
step into these positions until the next 
election in May of this year.  Also 
President Catherine Carte will not be 
running again in May so there will be a 
vacancy that will need to be filled. 
 

Regency Park 
Representatives for Regency Park have 
decided to discontinue pursuing the 
entrance closure from Scenic Park to 
their subdivision at this time.  Through 
the process they have discovered that 
there are a lot more things that need to 
be done besides getting the councils 
approval. 
 
Venue Change 
Please remember that we have changed 
venues for our meeting.  We are now 
holding our monthly meetings at 
Wayland Baptist University.  Still the 
first Thursday of the month at 7pm. 

 
The Municipality and Scenic Foothills Community 
Council complies with title I of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990 and is an equal opportunity 
employer. Reasonable accommodations will be 
made available to qualified individuals with 
disabilities upon request. Please contact the 
Community Councils Center 907-277-1977 no later 
than 10 days prior to the meeting date to make any 
necessary arrangements 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Executive Board 
President – Catherine Carte 337-3643 
kids@ak.net
 
Vice Pres. – Roger Shaw  337-3949 
Rshaw17@att.global.net  
 
Secretary – Michelle Carte 644-7922 
carte@gci.net
 
Treasurer – Sue Dabelsteen 338-3130 
dobbs@alask.net  
 
Public Observer – Michael Steele  
steelemm@att.net  929-7718 
 
FCC Rep –  
 
APD Community Council Liaison: 
Sgt Dennis Allen 786-2693 
  Pager: 786-0998  
Dallen@ci.anchorage.ak.us
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next Meeting February 5, 2009 
7:00pm Wayland Baptist University 
 
Officer Reports 
 
Assembly Reports 
 
Legislative Reports 
 
Parks Report Cards 
  Terri Peters 
 
Officer Replacements 
 
Bear Safety Issue 
  Mike Gutierrez 
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